Dear Chair and Members of the Civic Works Committee,

While canvassing for the election I discovered that many members of our community were unhappy with certain details of the present BRT plan. Others were unhappy with the public engagement process that kept some items for discussion off the table.

As a remedy, I propose that we solicit divergent views at a public participation meeting where citizens can suggest refinements and design alternatives for later consideration.

Sincerely,

Michael van Holst